

September 8, 2023

Dear Kelly Lane Primary School and Wells Road Intermediate School Families,

It has been a wonderful start to our new school year! Last school year, we worked on revamping our family partnership program. We plan to continue to build the program during this school year. This program involves connecting the families of Granby resident students with families of our Hartford resident students that attend the Granby Public Schools through the Open Choice Program. Physical distance sometimes makes it more difficult for families and students to connect outside of school. We hope that by connecting the families of students early on in their school careers, students can form lifelong friendships, and families can create support systems across town boundaries.

This year, we hope to run events every couple months. These could include outings such as the Hartford Athletics and other meet-ups that can lead to developing connections. This fall, our first family partnership event is a wonderful evening with the Hartford Athletics Soccer team. To express your interest in taking part in the family partnership program, please fill out the form below. All families completing the form will be eligible for at least two (2) free tickets per student to the Hartford Athletics Soccer Game at Dillon Stadium in Hartford. The game is on Wednesday, September 27, at 7pm. Please note, priority will be given to families taking part in the Family Partnership Program. This event will be a fun way for families to connect and celebrate the school year.

Family Partnership Form Interest 2023-24

If you have any questions please contact Bethany Grupp at Gruppb@granbyschools.org.

Respectfully,

Jennifer M. Parsons Assistant Superintendent Bethany Grupp
Family Engagement Specialist